
Barry O’Farrell has introduced laws that are worse 
than WorkChoices and will cut the wages and 
conditions of thousands of public sector workers. 

THESE LAWS WILL MEAN THAT NSW PUBLIC 
SECTOR WORKERS WILL HAVE THE WORST 
WORKPLACE LAWS IN THE COUNTRY.
Barry O’Farrell will take away the power of the 
Independent Umpire to settle disputes about your 
wages and conditions.
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Rally for Your Rights at Work 
at Parliament House Wed June 15th at 12.15pm

You need to act  right now :

Ask your work colleagues and friends to sign the petition

Contact your local member and express your concerns
Attend the rally on 15th June 2011
Go to www.betterstate.org.au

Every single 
condition 

is under attack

The Independent 
Umpire will be 

removed

Pay, conditions 
and services 
will be cut

With a stroke of a pen - Barry O’Farrell will 

determine your rights at work.




